Britto, John

From: Racco, Sandra CW“ m N L L] ! l,é’

Sent: Wednesday, Aprit 4, 2018 10:32 AM ITEM - !
Cc: Committee of the Whole ltems; Britto, John; Coles, Todd; Birch, Carol; Peverini, Mauro
Subject: RE: future of our neighborhood

Dear Rabbi Chaim,

Thank you for your email. Your comments are duly noted, and | have copied your email to our Clerks Department so that
it may be added as communication as part of today’s meeting.

Sandra Yeung Racco, B. Mus. Ed., AR.C.T.
Councillor, Ward 4
905-832-8585, ext. 8342 | sandra.racco@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan 1 Ward 4 Council Office, Concord/Thornhill North
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 171

vaughan.ca

‘f?VAUGHAN

From: chaim hildeshaim

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 9:35 AM

To: Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>
Subject: future of our neighborhood

Dear Councilor Sandra Racco

As someone that lives on Knighshade Dr just a few doors away from the Jaffari Community Centre i am very
concerned on whats going on.

i can tell that the there is a big parking issue and the traffic is CRAZY before and after there is a event there, i was
told the cenetre can hold up to 5000 people and almost all the people drive from outside our neighborhood and from
cutside of our city!

i cant understand how there is a thought to build anymore on the propetty 7?77

let alone put in so much houses, expand a school etc. if its already bad i cant imagine how the city can allow this
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to put in a parking lot on the property is wrong as this is a residential neighborhood and you dont build a parking lot
structure in middle of a residential neighborhood and it wont help the traffic problem ....going in and out of our
neighborhood - the St. were i live Knighshde Dr, Ner Israel Dr efc.

Chaim Hildeshaim

the fact is as you can see in the picture without any future building there is a massive parking issue already




